
 

 

 
 
 

24th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach the end of this term, I would like to inform you of some staff changes taking 
place in school. 
 
Mrs Sears will be leaving Goldington Green Academy to take up a headship post.  As you 
know, Mrs Sears has been the school’s Inclusion Lead and Special Needs Coordinator.  Her 
post will be taken by Mrs Simister, an experienced teacher who also has extensive 
experience of leading in this area. 
 
Mrs Sears and Mrs Simister have been working together over the past few weeks to ensure 
a smooth transition for those with whom they work and are both excited to get started in their 
new roles. 
 
If you have any questions about this change please contact either Mrs Sears or Mrs Simister 
via their school email addresses. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Skingsley 
Headteacher 
 


